Nazario, Tomy

From: Lewis, Russ

Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2012 1:16 PM

To: Monk, Robert

Cc: . Nazario, Tomy

Subject: RE: I forgot and left the SR you handed me on your desk, if you can send me the #. Also...
Bob,

Unit 1 and Unit 2 RPV's were ordered from Rotterdam Dockyard at the same time — November 23, 1970. The Unit 1 RPV
was purchased under PO 546-CV0-116641-BP while the PO for Unit 2 ended in “42-BP.” The PQ’s each describe Qty 1 -
173" inside diameter reactor vessel together with all equipment and documents as described to be manufactured in
accordance with Westinghouse specification 67413, Revision 2 and specification 677027, Revision 2 and dated 10-21-
1969.

They were originally spaced out by 6 months for shipment ex-works, with Unit 1 requested no later than December 15,
1973 and Unit 2’s vessel requested no later than june 1, 1974. The delivery date shifted a little bit with subsequent
change notices and the respective delivery dates on site for the Ul and U2 vessels ended up as follows:

Unit 1 - December 9, 1974
Unit 2 - December 17, 1974

tet me know if this doesn’t answer the question, requires further clarification of the details presented, or requires
further refinement. :

Kindly,
Russ.

From: Nazario, Tomy

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2012 2:57 PM

To: Monk, Robert

Cc: Lewis, Russ

Subject: I forgot and left the SR you handed me on your desk, if you can send me the #. Also...

The lady that usually heips me out with WH questions is out today. We’ll try to get an answer for you early next week
on the purchase date for the Unit 1 RPV.

Russ...please ask Robin (WH)
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